

Lebanon Lions Club P.O. Box 222 Lebanon, IL 62254

July 15, 2021

Honorable Cheri Wright Mayor, City of Lebanon 312 W. St. Louis St. Lebanon, IL 62254

Dear Mayor Wright,

The Lebanon Lions Club requests that the City Council permit us to conduct our annual "Lions Candy Day" on Friday and Saturday, October 8 and 9, 2021 by passing out free candy and accepting contributions at the following locations:

Junction of Routes 50 and 4 on the Square from 7 am to 6:30 pm on Friday and 8 am to 4 pm on Saturday. (all approaches)

Candy Day supports the Lions of Illinois Foundation which oversees sight and sound humanitarian projects throughout the state as well as locally. A certificate of insurance from the Foundation has been requested and will be submitted upon receipt.

Thank you very much for your consideration. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 618-567-3145 or by e-mail at barbara5761@gmail.com.

Respectfully,

Barbara Taylor Candy Day Co-Chairperson Lebanon Lions Club



Cc: Streets and Alleys chair, Landall Mack